## Village of Greenwood Ball Field Renovation is Complete

We are excited to announce that our local ball field renovation is complete thanks to Cass County Tourism Grant and the generous support of our community sponsors, Greenlight Realty, Yoder's Amish Furniture, CS Concrete and Village of Greenwood (Keno Proceeds and Village Budget).

These improvements provide an updated facility for players, families, and visitors alike, helping us host more tournaments, draw in new visitors, and boost our local economy.

## Renovation includes:

- Improved playing surface
- Covered Dugouts
- Fenced ball field

This project wouldn't be possible without the grant from Cass County Tourism and the continued partnership of our sponsors and supporters. Together, we're building a space where memories are made, games are won, and our community shines.

Thank you for helping us hit this one out of the park!

